
PARKS AND REC 

MARCH 25, 2024 

Those in attendance: Pat Rollins, Kelsey Rollins, Joanne Busdeker, Jim 

Miller, Sarah Dyer and Marcia Mazur 

 

 Maddie Rollo will be the new Swim Team coach. She will be 

paid $15.00 an hour. 

 Jim Miller and I will meet with Maddie on April 4 th to answer 

any questions she might have. 

 Going to check into new front doors for the pool. Will look at 

permanent improvement funds. 

 Carol was contacted to tell the town employees to padlock 

the doors at the pool. 

 We have 7 applications for lifeguard positions and 6 

concession stand applications. 

 Still deciding on Assistant Manager/Head Guard. This 

person would get $15.00 an hour. 

 Acceptance letters for lifeguards will be sent out the first 

week of May. 

 Deb Hatcher has been contacted regarding the pizza 

warmer. She will get back to me after she speaks to the 

Athletic Director. 

 Looking at ways to fund a new shed…thinking of asking for 

donations. 

 

 Pool Clean Up will be Sunday, May 5 from 1-3. Nathan has 

been contacted to turn the water on. 

 Quarter Frenzy was a huge success…made a little over 

$1,000.00. Thanks to all who helped. 



 Would like to implement a Code of Conduct this year, 

meeting with Pat and Kelsey to discuss ideas. 

 Next meeting April 22. 


